
MASTER BREWERS’ ASSOCIATION OF THE AMERICAS 

DISTRICT WESTERN NEW YORK 

                                                                

                                                                                         

Good Afternoon All! 

The next MBAAWNY meeting will be held on November 20
th

 2013 at the F.X. Matt Brewing Company.  

Those of you who have attended past meetings here know what a beautiful location this is. The reception is 

outstanding with a plethora of appetizers and awesome beer served in their gorgeous historic bar room 

upstairs, then downstairs to the great room for the meeting and dinner. 

This is a meeting you will not want to miss! The Matt family and the brewery have been long time, very 

active supporters of the MBAA. This meeting will be solely sponsored by The F.X. Matt Brewing Company 

and all attendee costs will be applied to the scholarship fund! Please help us make this meeting a huge 

success by reserving early and helping to get the word out. As always guests are welcomed and encouraged 

as are new members! 

We look forward to seeing you there !! 

 

Cheers! 

Secretary WNYMBAA 

 

 

Jim McDermott – President 

North American Breweries 

Mary Wiles – Treasurer 

The Brooklyn Brewery 

Mitch Lagoy – Vice President 

Rohrbach Brewing Company 

Dean Jones – Secretary 

North American Breweries 


